
Minster announces extension to Child
Poverty Strategy

Communities Minister Carál Ní Chuilín has announced an extension to the term
of the Executive’s Child Poverty Strategy 2016 -2019 to May 2022.

Resurfacing scheme for Cultra Avenue,
Holywood

A £125,000 resurfacing scheme on Cultra Avenue, Holywood will commence on
Monday 14 September 2020.

Key questions on new Covid-19
regulations and guidance answered

Detailed advice on the Executive’s new Covid-19 regulations and guidance has
been published by NI Direct.

Extension of the appointment of the
Commissioner for Public Appointments
for Northern Ireland

The First Minister and deputy First Minister have announced that the
appointment term of the Commissioner for Public Appointments for Northern
Ireland, Ms Judena Leslie, has been extended for a period of up to one year.
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​​​​​​​Additional university health
care places confirmed

Health Minister Robin Swann has announced additional student places for
healthcare undergraduate courses at Queen’s University and Ulster University
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